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Club of Plymouth

New Member Proposal- Todd Raska
By Timothy E. Joy on Sunday, May 14, 2023

Dear Club Members,

The Membership Committee has forwarded a new member application to the
Board.
Our Board authorized the publishing of Todd Raska to be a Plymouth
Rotarian.

Todd has attended several of our club meetings. He is Director of Operations
for
the newly constructed and opened E Z Storage located on Sheldon adjacent

to M-14.
Todd is excited about being a Rotarian.

Todd's sponsor for membership is Doug Willett.

Please share any issues or concerns with Penny or Marie prior to May 24th.

Yours in service, Tim Joy (for Penny)
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